
Mayor’s Report 
For 

November 2, 2020 Assembly Meeting 

1. 2020 General Election: The General Election will be held in person tomorrow, Tuesday, 
November 3, 2020 from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. in the Community Gym.

2. Alaska Municipal League: The Annual Local Government Conference will be held 
virtually this year. It is scheduled for November 9 – 20th, 2020 via Zoom.

3. Seeking Letters of Interest: The Assembly is seeking letters of interest from Borough 
residents who wish to serve the community as Board Member to the Southeast Alaska 
Power Agency for the calendar year 2021. The Assembly will appoint one voting 
member and one alternate. Please have your letters submitted prior to the deadline for the 
first meeting in December.

The Assembly is also seeking letters of interest from qualified Borough residents to serve 
on the Planning & Zoning Advisory Board (2 seats) and the Public Safety Advisory 
Board (2 seats) until the October 2021 Municipal Election.

Letters of interest should be submitted to Mayor Jensen or Clerk Thompson at the 
Borough office located at 12 South Nordic Drive; by mailing to PO Box 329, Petersburg, 
AK 99833, or by email to Dthompson@petersburgak.gov.
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